Parents Teachers Meeting

The collaboration between teachers and parents is the foundation of the
education system in the ‘new normal’ as they are the first point of contact for
the students for all the educational needs.

In the new normal parents and other care givers have to play more significant
role in the learning and development of the students than they have done
traditionally.

On 25"™ Nov.2023 the Parent’s Meet was organized in the college . The objective
of the meeting was to strengthen the healthy relationship with the teaching and
non teaching staff of the college for the holistic development of the students.

Dr. Mrs. Suneeta Pimpale welcomes the parents on the behalf of college. The
Restructuring programme for grant in students and various activities specially
held for non grant students are the characteristic features of the college. The
Vice Principal Dr. Mrs. Leena Bhat interacted with the parents showing special
activities held in the college for the holistic development of the students. She
added that the unique infrastructure in the college has paved the career path of
the students in different ways.

Dr. G.V. Kayande Patil guided the parents about the restricting programme run
by the college and its impact on student’s personality. The chairperson Dr.
V.N. Suryawanshi shared various experiences of the students who have reached
new heights in their career graph due to the special environment in the college.
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The parents too expressed their thought. There are lot more changes in the
examination and evaluation patterns. The doubts, difficulties, problems of the
parents were solved by concerned teachers.

The parents were satisfied with this interaction which is reflected in the
feedback given by the parents.

The Vice Principal Dr. Prasad Kulkarni proposed vote of thanks .Dr. Mrs.
Suneeta Pimpale co-ordinate the meeting.



